
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  August 5, 2019 
 
To: Pastors, Deacons, Parish Staff, Campus Ministries and Young Adult 

Ministries 
 
From: Andrew Lichtenwalner, Director, Office of Formation and 

Discipleship; Nichole Golden, Editor, The Georgia Bulletin 
 
Re:  2019 Young Adult Survey 

           
 
As an extension of the 2018 Youth Synod, the Office of Formation and 
Discipleship, in partnership with The Georgia Bulletin, is reaching out to young 
adults about their concerns and needs as Catholics.  
 
Information from this survey will be used for future Georgia Bulletin stories 
and outreach programs sponsored by the Office of Formation and Discipleship. 
 
This short survey is for Catholic young adults, ages 18-39. The survey will 
close Oct. 1, 2019. 
 
Here is the link for the survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019youngadult 
 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters and social media. A 
sample announcement is included below. 
 
Sample Announcement 
Catholic young adults are invited to share their thoughts and concerns about 
the Church in a survey sponsored by the Archdiocese of Atlanta. This 5-minute 
survey is open to Catholic young adults, ages 18-39. It will close Oct. 1. To take 
the survey, please visit surveymonkey.com/r/2019youngadult. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019youngadult
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